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Reference: FOI.ICB-2223/081 
 
Subject: Prescribing Data for Salbutamol Inhalers 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does not hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I am wondering if it is possible to gain access to the prescribing 
data on how many prescriptions Armada Family Practice has 
issued for any salbutamol inhaler device between the period of 
Jan 2021 to date (and hopefully up until April 2023)?  
 
Some of this data is freely available on openprescribing.net but it 
is the individual number of prescriptions per inhaler device 
issued that I am struggling to collect, also this data is always 
about 2 months behind. If I could be put in touch with someone 
who can help me with this that would be fantastic.  

Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire Integrated Care 
Board (BNSSG ICB) does not hold this data, the enquirer will need to 
contact the practice directly for this information.  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 14 October 2022 and has been approved for release by Dr Joanne 
Medhurst, Chief Medical Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset 
 and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


